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THE MULLARD WIRELESS SERVICE CC.LTD. 

225, Tottenham Court Road, 
London, W.1. 

13th May, 1937. 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN. 

Mr. M.J.Mortlock was employed by us from December 1934 

to May 1935 as a clerk in our Statistical Department, during which 

period he was regular in his attendance, a punctual time-keeper, 

and gave satisfaction in the duties allotted to him. 

We were sorry to lose Mr. Mortlock upon his taking up 
 

a further position, and we have very great pleasure in 

recommending him as a reliable and trustworthy person. 

For THE MULLARD WIRELESS SERVICE CO. LTD. 

(sgd)...... Chief Accountant. 
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